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To whom it may concern,  
 
I would like to voice my concern about the amount of grey hounds being killed in the sport of grey 
hound racing. The numbers of deaths from statistics are appalling. There needs to be stronger laws in 
place that can prevent these beautiful animals being put to death for reasons that should not be 
allowed. If this sport wishes to be continued in this day and age it should be cruelty free. These 
animals were not meant for humans selfish ways and deserve a better life. Please consider my points 
and all others that has voiced their concern.  
 
Regards,  
Bethany Singline 


